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Following are the summaries of recent developments concerning Durham
Chinese School:
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1. The School Working Group has submitted a proposal to Durham
Johnston School representatives with a view to renew the mutually
beneficial partnership that the two sides have enjoyed in recent years. The
proposal has taken into account the unfavourable changes in the
government funding which impacted Durham Johnston School’s support
to Durham Chinese School, longer term viability and interests of DCS,
its financial health and sustainability, information gathered from the
recent survey of School membership as well as the recent financial
information provided by Durham Johnston School.
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2. An acknowledgement of receipt of the proposal from Durham Johnston
School representatives has been received. The proposal is currently
under consideration by Durham Johnston School and a meeting to discuss
the proposal is to be scheduled.
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3. The School Working Group has communicated with Durham Johnston
School about the formation of the School Working Group which is now
responsible for running the affairs of DCS until the School Elections are
held.
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. The School Working Group has established contacts with Durham
University to explore ways to enhance collaboration between DCS and
Durham University. The University has been helpful and positive about
the proposal to develop partnership with Durham Chinese School.
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. The School Working Group has drafted a new School Constitution based
on a charity model and it will, along with the current School Constitution,
be ready for consideration by the School community a week before the
AGM and election (10th June 2012). The revised constitution will be put
to a public vote during the election process.
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. Contact e-mail addresses: Hu Jinlin [eejlhu@gmail.com], Wang Huijuan
[Jasminewhj@msn.com], Hou Yanhua [houyanhua@hotmail.com],
Lisong Yang [lisongyang @hotmail.com], Mamty Sunuodula

[mamtydcs @gmail.com]



